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Exceptions for SNF QRP Due to COVID-19 Pandemic 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is granting 
exceptions for Medicare Quality Reporting Programs (QRPs) for Skilled 
Nursing Facilities (SNFs) across the United States and its territories in 
response to the 2019 Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. More 
information and additional guidance can be found in the COVID-19 Quality 
Reporting Programs Guidance Memo (PDF) and the SNF QRP COVID-19 
PHE Tip Sheet (PDF). 

 

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/guidance-memo-exceptions-and-extensions-quality-reporting-and-value-based-purchasing-programs.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/guidance-memo-exceptions-and-extensions-quality-reporting-and-value-based-purchasing-programs.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/snfqrp-covid19prtipsheet-october2020.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/snfqrp-covid19prtipsheet-october2020.pdf
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